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Eilidh Young

From: Janet Jones [janet@field-studies-council.org]
Sent: 23 November 2009 14:43
To: Eilidh Young
Cc: 'Richard Dawson'
Subject: FW: Darwin Workshop  Ref: 14-052

Attachments: 1.JPG; 2.JPG; 3.JPG
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Hello Eilidh

We mentioned in our final report that the Iranian workshops would be happening in 
November.  Please see email below and attached photos of the event which took place on 
15 November.

Best wishes
Janet

-----Original Message-----
From: South Caspian [mailto:southcaspian@gmail.com]
Sent: 22 November 2009 18:14
To: Richard Dawson
Cc: Janet Jones
Subject: Darwin Workshop

Dear Richard,

On Sunday 15 November, we had avery successful workshop in Golestan Province.
18 teachers and 3 principals from 6 middle schools participated in the workshop,

60 sets of posters, 500 Bird Keys and 60 teachers guides were left with DoE Golestan 
and the Education Organization to be disseminated amongst schools and students.

I have baseline questionnaire from teachers, and will have those of students soon.

Attached are 3 photos of the event.

I look forward to hear from you.

Regards,
Hamid

--
Abdolhamid Amirebrahimi
Director
South Caspian Institution for Environmental Services (SCIENSE) P.O.Box
46815/459 Tonekabon, Iran
Tel: (98) 192 428 7777
Fax: (98) 192 428 8855
Email: southcaspian@gmail.com

Field Studies Council is a limited company (No.412621) and a charity (No.313364) 
registered in England and Wales and a charity registered in Scotland (SC039870).
Registered Office: Head Office, Preston Montford, Montford Bridge, Shrewsbury, 
Shropshire, SY4 1HW
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